
 
 

Cir: Ref/16/SPS/Gen/20-21                                                                                           22nd October 2020 

 

SUBJECT: SHARJAH CHILD FRIENDLY OFFICE COMPETITION 

Dear Parent,  

Inter school competitions provide students with an opportunity to engage, challenge and be 

competitive.   

We are pleased to inform you that Child Friendly Organization is conducting: 

‘World Children’s Day Environment Competition’ 

The students can use their talents, creativity and imagination to express their concern for the 

environment through a written story or a drawing and share them with the class teacher and the 

Child friendly team.  

The awards are for two categories: 1. Drawing 2. Writing 

How To Participate: 

1. Share a drawing or write a story and post it to your 

Instagram account. 

2. Write your Name, Age, Country, City, and School name on your Instagram account. 

3. The personal account must be open to the “Public”. 

4. Follow the @sharjahchildfriendly account. 

5. Use all the following hashtags: 

#Sharjah_Friend_Children_International_ChildDay_2020, 

#SharjahChildFriendly, #worldchildrenday2020-09-25 

6. The participant with the most likes will win. Every participant will get a participation 

certificate. 

7. The last day to subscribe is October 28, 2020. 

Kindly encourage your ward to participate in the competition. 

Best regards, 

 

Principal 

Mrs. Samira Nabil 


